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VET-KEM (R)
AVAILABLE THROUGH VETERINARIANS

SIPHOTROL (R) HOUSEHOLD FLEA SPRAY

Pressurized Spray
for use in the home and other premises

One treatment works for 210 days against pre-adult fleas

Effectively kills fleas by preventing their
development into adults

Effectively breaks the flea life cycle

DOMESTIC

GUARANTEE:

Methoprene.........................0.030%

REGISTRATION NO:  20918  PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

WARNING

FLAMMABLE

EYE IRRITANT

EXPLOSIVE

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

NET WT:  340 g

SANDOZ AGRO CANADA, INC.
SUITE 302, PLAZA 4, 2000 ARGENTIA RD.

MISSISSAUGA, ONT.  L5N 1W1

VET-KEM and SIPHOTROL are Registered Trademarks of Sandoz Ltd.



VET-KEM SIPHOTROL HOUSEHOLD FLEA SPRAY kills pre-adult fleas.
Prevents pre-adult fleas from hatching into adult biting fleas
for 210 days.

VET-KEM SIPHOTROL HOUSEHOLD FLEA SPRAY contains a unique
ingredient that kills pre-adult fleas.  It reaches fleas hidden
in carpets, rugs, upholstery and pet-bedding.  Protects your home
from reinfestation and flea buildup, your pets and family from
bites.

If a large number of adult fleas (the biting stage) are present,
a flea killer such as VET-KEM's PREMISE SPRAY which is effective
against adult fleas should be used.  VET-KEM SIPHOTROL HOUSEHOLD
FLEA SPRAY contains a unique ingredient that kills only pre-adult
fleas.

DIRECTIONS:  Hold 60-90 cm from surfaces to be treated.  Be sure
to apply uniformly using a sweeping motion to carpets, rugs,
drapes and all surfaces of upholstered furniture.  Be sure to
treat pet bedding as this is a primary hiding place for fleas. No
need to remove pet bedding after treatment.  DO NOT TREAT PETS.

One can of VET-KEM SIPHOTROL HOUSEHOLD FLEA SPRAY will treat a
surface area equivalent to approximately three 3m x 3.5m rooms.
Avoid wetting furniture and carpeting.  Do not use as a space
spray.  Apply spray directly to the treatment site.

PRECAUTIONARY STATEMENTS:

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN:  Harmful if inhaled or absorbed
through the skin.  Avoid breathing mist.  May cause eye
irritation.  Avoid contact with skin, eyes or clothing.  Avoid
contamination of food or feed.  Wash hands thoroughly with soap
and water after use.

PHYSICAL HAZARDS:  Contents under pressure.  Do not use in
presence of open flame or spark.  Do not store at temperatures
over 50'C.  Do not puncture or incinerate.  Dispose of empty
container with household garbage.

FIRST AID:  If inhaled, remove victim to fresh air.  Apply
artificial respiration if indicated.  If on skin, remove
contaminated clothing and wash affected areas with soap and
water.  If in eyes, flush eyes with plenty of water.  Call a
physician immediately.

NOTICE TO BUYER:  Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the
terms set out on the label and, subject thereto, the buyer
assumes the risk to persons or property arising from the use or



handling of this product and accepts the product on that
condition.

HOT LINE:  1-800-766-7378

Distributed by:
JANSSEN PHARMACEUTICA

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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